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EASTER Holiday 

Club 
Rossendale Leisure Trust will 

be running a holiday club 

during the first week of the 

Easter Holidays 6th-  9th April 

- £20 for the 4 days -  

Forms have now been sent 

out so please sign-up! 

We are very much aware of your (and our) concerns about the coronavirus at the moment and we will keep 
you up-to-date as we are given information. In the meantime, please can I ask you to encourage children to 
maintain good hygiene standards and remember to ‘Catch It – Bin It – Kill It’. Pupils should know what this 

means!  An information sheet is printed on the back of this newsletter about it – Thank You – Mr Crabtree  

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR Lacey Cropper 
Y1 Ben Critchley 
Y2 Keanon Lee 
Y3 Corey Fitzpatrick-Smith 
Y4 Kuvimba Zhakata 
Y5 Isla Baron 
Y6 Liberty Shepherd 

 

Dad, Me and Tea 

We had a great session on 
Monday with dads and male 
role models creating Easter 

decorations and 3D cards.  It 
was another successful event 

run by Sara from the 
Whitworth Youth Group. 

 

COLDS and 

VIRUSES 

Remember: 
 

Catch it 

Bin it 

Kill it! 
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EASTER SERVICE at Church 
The whole school will be attending St 

Bartholomew’s church on Wednesday morning 
1st April at 9:30am.  Parents and family are 

welcome to attend and if anybody would like 
to help us walk the children up to church 

please let us know.   
We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

Down Syndrome Day 

On Friday 20th March we are celebrating Down Syndrome Day with a ‘Silly 

Sock’ event.  Pupils are invited to come to school wearing different and 

odd coloured socks and for a donation of £1 we have official gingerbread 

socks to raise money for this very valued charity! 

 

 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 

Fantastic 

reading took 

place with older 

children 

buddying up with 

younger ones.  

 

Thanks to the 

PTFA for 

organising our 

brilliant 

World Book 

Day Disco. 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Well done to our 

 Year 4 pupils who got the 

best attendance last 

week with: 

98.6% 

Well Done! 
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